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Summary:

In this letter, Goodfellow addresses Korean tungsten production and German attempts to
buy it. He states Americans will not allow players “behind the Iron Curtain” to own or
have the power to set the tungsten world price. He also briefly mentions American
military assistance and the first Taiwan Crisis. 
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